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WHAT HAVE YOU SEEN AT THE PAC? I was able to see the Allegro Dance Theatre of
Radcliff production of the Ballet Cinderella for the past two years and the school show per-
formance of the John Hardin High School Choir’s The Pirates of Penzance.

WHAT DID YOU LEARN FROM IT? By attending these performances I learned to appreciate
dance and performance skills and techniques as well as the many hours of hard work spent in
rehearsals by the actors and dancers.

HOW HAS IT CHANGED YOU? Performances at the PAC have made me want to expand my
talents and learn all I can about the performing arts so that I can play a larger part in a variety
of productions.

WHAT HAVE YOU BEEN INVOLVED IN AT THE PAC? I have been involved in several PAC
productions including Missoula Children’s Theatre’s Wiz of the West and West Hardin Middle
School’s productions of The Music Man Jr., and Getting to know...The King & I and The
Yuletide Festival of Performing Arts presented by West Hardin Middle School and Allegro
Dance Theatre.

WHAT DID YOU LEARN FROM YOUR EXPE-
RIENCE? I have learned that vocal projection and
exaggerating movements are very important when per-
forming in a live theatre production.

HOW HAS IT CHANGED YOU? The PAC performances

have helped me grow as a performer and become a
more well rounded and active member of the audience.

WHY IS THE PAC IMPORTANT TO YOU? The PAC is
very important to me because it gives me an oppor-
tunity to practice and improve my theatre skills as a
performer as well as an audience member.





